AGENDA
2017 DISTRICT CONVENTION
COMMITTEE MEETING
JUNE 15, 2017, 6:30 PM
NUYGGETRESORTARNDCASINO

Mike McStroul's office - 855 S. Center St.,

I. CALL TO ORDER
II. INTRODUCTIONS

III. OLD BUSINESS
A. COLOR GUARD
B. AIR RACE RADIOS
C. PHOTOS, CLUB PRESIDENTS
D. A CLASS ACT, SETTLED?
E. SHIRTS
F. DAN BOUZEK, STATUS OF WORKERS
G. OTHER

IV. NEW BUSINESS
A. GOVERNOR ELECT JONI ACERMAN
1. PIN
2. MUSIC
3. OTHER

V. GOVERNOR PETE EDWARDS

VI. ADJOURN
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(subject) KIWANIS, 2017 convention team

Greetings to all committee chairpersons;

I hope that each of you had a nice Memorial Day long weekend.
The weather was super nice.

The next meeting of the convention committee is on Thursday,
June 15, 2017 at 6:30 PM at the Nugget Hotel. Governor Pete
Edwards will be at this meeting. The decorations committee has
promised to have a center piece for everyone to see at this meeting.

Our largest project at this time is getting volunteers signed up, and
assigned to a specific task. Even if your committee does not need
help, or if you have filled your committee’s needs, please keep
signing up additional workers. We need 80 to 90 workers. Every
Kiwanian should be able to work one or two short shifts. Be
certain to advise Volunteer Chairman Dan Bouzek of the name and
cell phone number of everyone who is signed up to help out.

At this June meeting there will be a drawing for a cowboy hat. We
will have a telephone at the meeting so that you can listen in and/or
participate in the meeting.. The call in number will be sent to you
on another e-mail.

The agenda will be sent to you on another e-mail. If you have
questions or problems please call me at 775-359-3709. Thank you
for your good work.

Stu Anderson
General Chairman


trinak
Typewritten Text

trinak
Typewritten Text




